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Congratulations	to	IPART	for	proposing	a	fair	solar	price.	It's	the	only	fair	way	to	
go	for	those	of	us	who've	invested	in	solar	energy	but	have	stayed	connected	to	
the	grid.		It's	only	common	sense	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	reflect	the	true	
value	of	solar	energy	for	its	energy	content,	social	and	environmental	value.	The	
tariff	should	also	be	regulated	to	avoid	exploitation	by	electricity	retailers.	
Governments	should	be	doing	much	more	to	encourage	large-scale	renewable	
energy	generation	to	help	slow	down	global	warming.	
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